
June 7, 1976 

Mr. Elie Wiesel 
239 Central Park West 
New York, N.Y. 10024 

Dear Elie: 

It was a pleasure spending time with you déring the 
Comet wedding. 

If you remember, I talked with you about the Sephardi 
Yeshiva which is doing more for Russian Jewish children 
than all others combined. 

I thought you might find it of interest to glance 4 
the enclosed correspondence. You need not return it 
to me. 

Warmegt regards to your wife. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
NL: gf 


